
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

To the Citizens of Ben Hill County 
 

Notice is hereby given that a scheduled meeting to be held by the Ben Hill County Planning Commission 
on September 20th, 5:30 City Hall, upstairs Conference Room located at 302 E. Central Ave, Fitzgerald 
Ga. 31750. 
 
For the purpose of updating the Zoning Ordinances for Ben Hill County.  A copy of the proposed updated 
ordinance is available for review at the Ben Hill County Building and Zoning Office 402A East Pine St 
Fitzgerald GA 31750, or on the Ben Hill County webpage @ https://www.benhillcounty-ga.gov/  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing with the Ben Hill County Commissioners is scheduled for 
October 5th 2021 at 6:00 pm located at the Ben Hill County Courthouse Annex, located at, 324 east Pine 
St Fitzgerald Ga 31750. 
 
For the purpose of updating the Zoning Ordinances for Ben Hill County.  A copy of the proposed updated 
ordinance is available for review at the Ben Hill County Building and Zoning Office 402A East Pine St 
Fitzgerald GA 31750, or on the Ben Hill County webpage @ https://www.benhillcounty-ga.gov/  
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